South Haven

Opioid Overdose Crisis

Overdose deaths are a leading cause of injury-related death in the
United States, with the majority of those deaths involving opioids.
The United States is in an opioid overdose crisis and unfortunately
we are experiencing this crisis in our communities as well!

The Sumner County Health Department has created the
Sumner County Opioid Overdose Prevention Program (SCOOPP)
to review overdose causes, risks, and signs, as well as the steps to take
when witnessing and responding to an overdose. Information provided
also includes opioid overdose reversal medication, such as naloxone.

Hosted by
Sumner County Health Department
Panel Guests include:
SCCDAT, Sumner County Mental Health,
Local & County Law Enforcement, Local EMS



